From: bgbdwwv@aol.com

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Save the Buffalo River
Date: Friday, March 03, 2017 8:59:49 PM

Please don't allow the pollution of the Buffalo River with the industrial hog farm run off. This river is too
beautiful and valuable to destroy for the few dollars the farm will generate.
Walter Volz, (canoeist )
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From: bgbdwwv@aol.com

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Save the Buffalo River
Date: Friday, March 03, 2017 8:58:23 PM

Please don't allow the pollution of the Buffalo River with the industrial hog farm run off. This river is too
beautiful and valuable to destroy for the few dollars the farm will generate.
Walter Volz, (canoeist )
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